
PNB and ALLIED BANK Merger

Effective February 9, 2013, Philippine National Bank and 
Allied Banking Corporation are merged banks and are 
adopting the name “Philippine National Bank”.

PhilHealth members may continue to pay their premium 
contributions to Allied Bank branches and they will be issued 
with the bank’s existing Bills Payment Slip with “PNB stamp” 
on it.

For  more  information,  PhilHealth  members  may log on 
to www.philhealth.gov.ph for the list of Accredited Collecting 
Agents.
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